
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates 
17 Sky Oaks Drive 
Biddeford, Me. 04005 
207-423-0215 
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 

By electronic mail (executive.director@energy.nh.gov) 

Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
NH Department of Energy 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10. 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

October 8, 2021 

Re: Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. ("HA WC") - DW 20-117 
Actual and Estimated Rate Case Expenditures thru September 30, 2021 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Pursuant to PUC 1905 HA WC submits its actual and estimated rate case expenditures 
thru September 30, 2021 for the above-referenced docket. Pursuant to the Commission' s March 
17, 2020 letter citing to the emergency related to COVID-19, HA WC will not file any paper 
copies. HA WC will maintain the original paper copy and file accordingly upon further notice 
from the Department. 

Thanks you for your assistance in this regard. If you have any questions or comments, 
please contact us. 

Sincerely, 

~Ao,'-- "- Sir· l< 
Stephen P. St. Cyr 

e.cc service list 


